
D&S IFCA Byelaw & Permitting Sub-Committee Meeting – 26th February 2019 

Resulting Actions from 20th November 2018 
 
  

1 D&S IFCA 
Officers 

To summarise the key aspects of the relevant legislation and 
use it in communications work intended to raise awareness to 
the industry of the legal requirements regarding soft shell 
species. 

 
  

2 DCO Clark  To prepare a paper for the Sub-Committee focussing on what 
is known about the biology and life history of the species and 
where the gaps in knowledge lie. 

 
  

3 DCO Clark  DCO Clark to undertake correspondence with all relevant 
contacts relevant to a request from a stakeholder to review 
spatial access for mobile fishing vessels near Plymouth. 
 

 
  

4 PPO 
Townsend 

To conduct a further doodle poll to arrange a suitable date for 
the February B&PSC Meeting – including options for the 
beginning and the end of February 2019.   
 

 


